Sent: 21 June 2012 15:22
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Planning Application 12/00678/F
I would be grateful for the Planning Department’s definition of ‘a vacant public house’? 

Is it a building that is licensed but has had all the features appropriate to a public house ripped out of it and turned into a residential dwelling, without planning permission? 

If that is the case then this application is the right one for Mr and Mrs Noquet to submit. 

If, by chance, that is not the correct definition then this is just another example of the depths to which Mr and Mrs Noquet will sink to try and get their own way.

Once again you have been deluged by letters/emails of objection which indicates that there is, despite Mr and Mrs Noquet’s protestations to the contrary, a REAL desire by villagers to have their much loved Bishop Blaize pub returned to them. 

I have two further questions: when is CDC going to call a halt to this circus of application after application being submitted by Mr and Mrs Noquet – seemingly using any subterfuge (eg claiming the Bishops End is a vacant public house) – so they can somehow legalise their appalling contravention of planning laws as laid down by national Government, district and local councils? This is costing CDC vast amounts of money in labour and resources and I would suggest, in these straitened times, that you have more worthy projects to spend your limited budgets on.

Also, since the Bishops End is currently the subject of an appeal (yet another spurious planning application), do you have any suggestions why Western Power are installing an underground service cable which, apparently, would carry enough electricity to service a small village?  Do Mr and Mrs Noquet believe that by carrying on, steamrolling through the law and public opinion that they will eventually get their way? 

I would urge you to assert your authority, treat this application with the disdain it deserves and reject it without further ado.

Yours 

Charlotte Bird
